
Russ Vandersnick Replied Wed, 31 Jul 2024  

To: PDC Support 

Sorry for the confusion.  Bruce gave me the details of your conversation earlier today.  I understand that 

we need to add the sponsor ID to the info section of the Bird for Governor Youtube channel.  In addition, 

we are checking our X, Instagram, and Tic Tok accounts for the sponsor ID and adding the "Paid For By:" 

to all political advertising, if it is not clearly displayed as needed.  

The video that was referred to in the complaint was not created by the Bird for Governor campaign.  We 

simply shared it on our Youtube channel.   

Thank you, 

RUSS VANDERSNICK 

CAMPAIGN MANAGER  

253.709.4893 

russ@birdforgovernor.com 

birdforgovernor.com 


